
RENEGADE 
NEWS

Week of May 22 - May 26



A Message     
From Our 

Administration

Good day, Renegades!

This week, although shorter, was a fantastic one!  The Grade 6 and 
Grade 9’s wrote their Language Arts PAT, part A and yesterday, we 
enjoyed a Mental Health morning!  Students were able to choose 
from a variety of sessions. Yesterday was also 90’s Day and both 
students and teachers dressed up ‘Nineties Style!’

Today, Friday, May 19th, is a Division Wide Professional Development 
and Staff Recognition Day.  Monday is also a holiday for students as 
it is Victoria Day.  Classes will resume on Tuesday, May 23rd.

Yesterday, we sent out information for parents regarding June and 
the exam schedule will be posted shortly on our website.

Next week, we have our Musical Theatre presentation on both 
Wednesday, May 24th, and Thursday, May 25th. Tickets are $10 in 
advance and $15 at the door.  Doors open at 6:00pm and the 
performance starts at 6:30pm.  We look forward to seeing everyone 
there to enjoy this amazing performance!

If you have any questions regarding our newsletter, please contact 
the office at (780) 942-3625.

Thank you and have a great long weekend!

Christy Filgate, Principal



What is happening      
next week…

May 22- 
May 26

Tuesday, May 23rd / Day 1
● High School Musical Theatre Dress 

Rehearsal, 12:30pm

Wednesday, May 24th / Day 2
● High School Musical Theatre Performance, 

6:30pm

Thursday, May 25th / Day 1
● Sr. High Track and Field
● High School Musical Theater Performance, 

6:30pm
  
Friday, May 26th / Day 2

● Pizza Frida $2.00/slice
● Foods 20/30 Field Trip
● Have a great weekend!

Monday, May 22nd 
● Victoria Day - No School



Join us at the 
concession on the 
following days for 

some good food



What is coming up 
for the month of 

June at The Lunch 
Basket



The Art 20/30 class had a 
successful weekend at the ACACA 

Northern Zone Art Show hosted 
by the Redwater Art Society at 

Pembina Place! 4 of our students 
had artwork selected by the jury 

to move on to the Alberta-wide 
show, and a huge congrats to 

Niveen for winning the overall 
youth category award! Thank you 

to all the students who 
volunteered at this event.



Thanks to Gregg Sales 
for speaking to our 

students on Thursday for 
Mental Health Morning. 
And many thanks to the 

Wellness team for 
organizing the event.


